
Holy Trinity Church Headington Quarry 

 

Minutes of the Annual Meeting for the Election of Churchwardens held 

on Wednesday 26 May 2021 online. 
 

 

Present   Rev Laura Biron-Scott (Chair), together with an estimated  40 parishioners. 

 

Opening prayers were led by the Chair. 

 

Apologies for absence had been received from: Richard Stoneman, Helen Day, Alan Day, 

Andrea Taylor, Roz Smith, Flora Alexander, Ruth Wooldridge 

 

 

Minutes: (1) The Minutes of the previous meeting, held on Wednesday 21st October 2020 

were approved unanimously. 

 

Election of Churchwardens: (2) Two nominations had been received: 

              

Margaret Taylor, proposed by Adrian Wood, seconded by Judith Wood 

 

David Smith, proposed by Adrian Wood, seconded by Judith Wood 

 

It was unanimously agreed that the above should be elected as Churchwardens for the 

period up to the 2022 Annual meeting of Parishioners. 

 

There being no further business the Chairman declared the meeting closed at 7.45 pm. 

 

 

Date and time of next meeting:  Wednesday May 25th 2022 

 

 

 

Signed                                                                                                          Date 


